
Pulpit Announcements 
Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

October 25, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Latin 
Patriarchate of Jerusalem in support of the Christians in the Middle 
East.  https://www.lpj.org 
 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of Tim and Lynette 
Thompson’s 48th Wedding Anniversary. Happy Anniversary to them! 

 
• This Wednesday our Bible Study continues. We’ll be discussing Noah 

and the Ark! 
 

• Please remember that we have Healing Masses at 11:00 AM on every 
Saturday of October. The Anointing of the Sick is available at all these 
Masses.  

 
• The feast of All Souls, November 2, falls on Monday this year. 

Following ancient custom, we will have three Masses at the parish for 
our beloved dead. The Masses are at 7 AM (in the church), 12 Noon (at 
the columbarium), and 7 PM (in the church). During the evening Mass, 
we will have the annual reading of names. If you’ve lost someone 
within the past year, and would like their name to be read, please send 
it to Johnny Rusciolelli: jrusciolelli@charlestondiocese.org. Please 
note, also by ancient custom, that the All Souls offertory and envelopes 
go directly to the Pastor. It is the only time the offertory is given directly 
to the priest. 

 
• We are very blessed to have Sister Dede Byrne with us on Election Day 

(November 3). Sister will lead a Rosary – by livestream - in our church 
at 7:30 PM. Please plan to tune in for this important prayer for our 
country. 
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